
 

MEMBERSHIP MIXER 
PSAC's regional executive vice president Jamey Mills will be in Prince 
Rupert the week of September 2. 

All PSAC members are invited to an informal after work get together to 
hear an update on bargaining and to discuss Phoenix, the upcoming 
federal election, and any other union issues that are important to you. 

This is an opportunity to talk to PSAC’s regional and local leadership, 
give us your input on bargaining, Phoenix, and the federal election.  

We want to hear from you! 

We’ll provide the snacks – you provide  
the conversation and the Solidarity! 

September 5, 4 to 7PM 
drop by any time after work 

Breakers Pub 
117 George Hills Way, Prince Rupert 

All PSAC members invited! 
please RSVP to BraggP@psac-afpc.com to help us plan for food. 


